HFC Committee

From: CarolAnn Barrows <carolannshopping@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 4:58 PM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: (HFC-24)

Aloha Honorable Councilmembers:

I am an authorized Community Cat Colony Manager with the Maui Humane Society. | am writing in opposition to the bill
proposing to make it unlawful to feed feral cats.

As many have testified, spaying, neutering, vaccinating and feeding feral cats is not only the only humane approach to
this human-caused problem, but also the only sensible and effective and lawful one. | know that many others have
testified with citations to research and Maui laws, so | won't repeat their efforts. Suffice it to say that | expect the
council who represents We the People to make decisions based on the overwhelming amount of testimony that opposes
this ill-conceived bill.

Mabhalo,

~ CarolAnn Barrows
1215 South Kihei Rd
Suite O #832

Kihei, HI 96753



